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Please do not go ahead with your current dual carriageway plans as not only would they
increase carbon emissions but they would also gouge deep cuttings into an internationally
acclaimed archaeological landscape. This would threaten the status of this world heritage
site. 

Please stop thinking about your profits and start appreciating our heritage and landscape. 

Amanda Webb

Sent from my Huawei phone




